
BIAS Power Technology, Inc. 

We believe that the new, revised ENERGY STAR program is excellent and should have a very positive 
impact on energy consumption.  The efficiency standards for power supplies under 5 watts is easily 
achieved and we do suggest that these regulations be increased prior to the implementation of Tier 2 in 
2006. 

BIAS is proud to have been a part of this effort.  All of our products exceed the standards of the Energy 
Star program and we plan to initiate the qualification process immediately. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if we can be of any assistance in your efforts. 


